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The return of another Anniversary of this Auxiliary reminds

us of the flight of time, and calls us to review the dealings

of a gracious Providence towards the widely extended Mis-

sions of the Parent Society. It is a circumstance highly

gratifying, that though efforts have been made, during the

past year, as on some former occasions, by misguided men,

to diminish the flow of Christian liberality into the cxchec-

quer of the Society, the income has amounted to the large

sum of £102,730 19s. 9d. sterling, besides a donation of

£10,000 sterling, for the purposes of the Society, by the late

Thomas Marriott, Esq., who was for a long period a very

active member of the Committee of the Wesleyan Mission-

ary Society. Perhaps no other man has occupied the Chair

at so many Anniversary Meetings of the Society in different

parts of the kingdom. He was one of the Secretaries of the

Auxiliary Society for the London District, and was a mem-
ber of the Committee from the time of its formation in 1813,

until his death.

Treland.—At the last Irish Conference, the Rev. William

G. Campbell was appointed as a " General Missionary," to

visit the various Mission Stations, with a view to promote the

revival of the work of Gotl. We have before us copious jour-

nals reaching from the 3rd of July to the 28th of September.

They contain most gratifying examples of zeal on the part

of the Missionary, of faithful co-operation on the part of his

brethren and friends, and, above all, of the readiness and
power of our adorable Lord to bless His fiiithful servants.

The labour of our Missionaries, in the markets, fairs, and re-

mote districts of Ireland, in former years, was one of the chief

agencies which the Lord honoured in preserving the remnant


